
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Relying on Memory Safety Message
The human memory can be an amazing thing, but it is also very flawed. While there are people that can remember small details about 
an event decades later, others cannot remember where they set their wallet down. Recognizing a hazard and just making a mental note 
of it is not a mitigation action. Memory should never be relied on as the sole safeguard against a hazard. If this is the case, the hazard 
is not mitigated.

It is important to look at the different work tasks you complete throughout the day and look to eliminate hazards whenever possible. 
Secondly, look at other safeguards to try to protect yourself and others from these hazards instead of relying on your memory. Your 
memory is not a safeguard and it is bound to fail over time.




